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5th July 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

As we near the end of term, there are just a few updates to send out to you.  
 

Next week we have our sports afternoons. KS2 is on Wednesday, 12th July and KS1 is on 
Thursday, 13th July. Both events will start at 1.30pm with the main gate at the front of 
school opening at 1.15pm. Staff will man the gate for the whole afternoon if anyone needs 
to leave the event before the end. Please may we politely remind you that no whole class 
photos or videos of races may be taken due to several of our children being safeguarded. 
You may take individual photos of your own children only. Please bear in mind that if the 
weather is poor we may need to cancel the events.  We look forward to seeing you next 
week!  
 

We are having our summer fair after school on Monday, 17th July. The children are busy 
getting ready for this. It will start straight after school and finish at 4.30pm. In my previous 
letter, I asked if anyone had any good quality toys/gifts that they could donate. 
Unfortunately, we haven’t had many brought in and are in desperate need of these for one 
of the stalls. Also, if you know of anyone who may like a stall to sell crafts or such like please 
let us know.  
 

On Wednesday 19th July, we have Bensley’s Homemade Ice-Cream on site after lunch. 
Please send your child with £2.50 if they would like an ice cream. Dairy free will be available 
if needed.  
 

Breakfast Cub must be booked online. Please ensure this is done in advance, as some days 
are full. If you wish your child to have breakfast then they must be at club by 8.15am.  
 

A few polite reminders about our school site;  
the whole school site is a non-smoking site, this includes vapes and e-cigarettes. Please do 
not smoke or vape anywhere on our premises.  
Dogs are not allowed anywhere on our site either. This is for the health and safety of 
children and staff. If you bring your dog to school then please wait outside the main gates.  
 

Many children are now going home on bikes and scooters. Please can we ask that at no 
point are bikes or scooters ridden in the playground or car park. This again, is for the health 
and safety of children, staff and yourselves as the playground is very busy at hometime.  

Please may we also ask that you are mindful of language on the playground. On a few 
occasions lately, we have noticed some parents using bad language. This is not acceptable 
anywhere near the children.  
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Thankyou as always for your continued  support,  
 

Yours truly 

 

Helen Redmond 

Headteacher 
 


